
                                                                                                                                  
 

 
 
 
 

FINAL IN PERSON REGISTRATION 
 
 
 

 
We will be having our last in person registration for the Saddle Brook 
Recreation Basketball program on Thursday 11/1 from 7-9 in the trailer at 
Veteran’s Field. You will still be able to register online or via mail after 
November 1st. 
 
Our program will be starting soon but you still have time to register your 
child. As a reminder, the program is open to children in grades 2 thru 8. 
 
We are especially interested in increasing our girls program so if your 
daughter is interested please stop by to register. 
 
I have sample jerseys to try on to make sure you select the correct size. 
 
Thank you 
 
Mark Marino 
SB Recreation Basketball 
 
 
 
This program is not sponsored by the Saddle Brook Board of Education 
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